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The 2017 Annual General Meeting of 
the Union Bay Community Club and 

Recreation Society is on 
Monday, February 20

th
 at 7:30 p.m. 

in the Bill Wood Room of the 
Community Hall. 

 
 
 

Thank you to all who worked with us at the Community Club this past 

year.  Again, we cannot stress how the success of the Community Club 

depends on the volunteers.  If you have given us time before we hope to 

see you return, if you are new to the community or would like to join a 

great group please come out.  Any amount of time you want to give and 

the abilities you have to offer will be appreciated. 

 



 



 

Union Bay United Community Church News 
 

 
 

Sunday Services at 11:00 a.m. 
Refreshments following. 

 
 
The United Church Women are hosting a Valentine Coffee Party at the church on 
Friday, February 10th at 10:00 a.m.  It will be held in the room at the back of the 
church.  Everyone is welcome. 
 
 
Also:   Annual General Meeting will be held on Sunday, February 19th @ 11:30 a.m. 

following a short church service. 
 

 

 
 
 

Pythian Sisters Meat Draw 
 

For those of you who still haven’t joined us on Saturdays at 3:30 p.m. at the 
Highwayman Saloon you are missing fun and GREAT prizes from our supplier, 
Courtenay’s Butcher Block.   
 

Thank you to all of our supporters! 
Due to you we have been able to make several significant donations. 

 
If anyone needs some catering assistance, please contact Sister Mary Linda McKay (250-757-9499) 
or Sister Ann Pratt (250-335-2216).   
 

 
DEAR NEIGHBOURS, 
 
In August, our 3 year old son went missing and you helped to bring him back home.  Whether you 
were out with a flashlight or saying a prayer, your assistance is what brought him back to us safely.  It 
was a neighbor who urged the SAR team to go and check by Langley Lake, where he was ultimately 
located, eating salal berries and continuing to ride his push bike. 
 

We want to extend our deepest, most sincere 
appreciation.  We say first-hand how supportive and 
loving our community really is.  Lachlan is doing great 
and is keenly looking forward to an upcoming “Family 
Skate” through his big brother’s school. 
 
Happy New Year! 
The McKenzies. 



“The “Down By The Bay” newsletter is available on the web.  Go to ubcc.ca/newsletters to view 
current and back issues.   

Also sign up to the mailing list and you can get the “Down By the Bay” newsletter emailed to you.  
Send an email to ub.dbtb@gmail.com with the subject line ‘sign me up”. 

 

Ideas for new articles are always appreciated.  Is there a Union Bay citizen you would like 
highlighted?  A story to be told?  Please submit to ub.dbtb@gmail.com 
 

Advertising and Articles in the Down by The Bay 
 

Submission may be mailed to Box 335, Union Bay, BC V0R 3B0 or emailed to ub.dbtb@gmail.com.  
Alternately, articles could be dropped off with Dave Davidson.  To make arrangements or if you have 
questions please call Dave at 250-335-2317 or Brenda Dane 250-335-1505. 
 

Business card size 3 ½” x 2 ½”   $9.00 per issue 
¼ page 8” x 2 ½” 18.00 per issue 
½ page 8” x 5” 36.00 per issue 
Full page 8” x 10” 72.00 per issue 

 
A big thanks to our advertisers.  Without your support we would not have this publication! 

 
 
 
 

Union Bay is a great community!!!! 

– get involved – share your skills and talents – volunteer 
 

The Union Bay Community Club offers this opportunity to get to know your 
community and contribute to the cause. Would you consider offering a small 
portion of your time?   
 
Volunteer jobs coming up that you may wish to lend your skills and help with: 
 

 Craft Fair assistant – three times per year.   
    

 Intermittent odd jobs – two hours at a time. 
 
Ideas for new programs are encouraged.  Present your plan or idea at a 
monthly meeting on a Monday of each month.  Community Club contact is 
Dave Davidson at 250-335-2317 or leave a message at 250-335-2500.  
 

 
 

UNION BAY COMMUNITY HALL 
MEMBERSHIP 

$10.00 per person 
Your fee helps to support the hall and grounds 

Contact Donna McKay at 250-335-2147  
or mail to PO Box 132, Union Bay, BC V0R 3B0 

 

Remember it is 
volunteers that 
keep the 
Community Club 
up and running. 

 

They constantly: 

 keep the building 
and grounds in 
good shape 

 organize special 
events such as 
Union Bay Family 
Day, Craft Fairs 
and many more 

 keep track of hall 
and field 
bookings. 

Please consider 
joining the 
Community Club.   

You will work beside 
good community 
minded people. 
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Boat Ramp News 
Boat Ramp Fees for maintenance and to do improvements 

 $5 per use  $30 yearly pass 
 $75 commercial  $25 Seniors – 65 and over 

 

Yearly permits available at the Union Bay Store or please call Rich Weaver 778-427-3119. 

PAY THE FEE OR PAY THE TOW TRUCK 

Help us keep our Boat Ramp tidy & clean 

 

The Boat Ramp Boys will soon be busy with spring coming quickly.  The mowers will come out of 
hibernation and the picnic table will be brought back out of winter storage.  
 

Thank you to all who volunteer and of course, we could always use more. 
 

 

 



 

CURRENT EVENTS  
 

The community hall is the home of a number of activities and 
meetings. For more information about renting space, contact 
250/335-1275 or 250/335-2500 to leave a message.  Meeting 
rooms, Dining Room, Kitchen facilities, large auditorium with 
stage available. 

 
Aerobics:   Toning exercise to music.  Meet three times a week.  

Every Monday, Wednesday and Friday at 9:30 a.m.   
        Inquiries:  Renee 250-335-2391 

Cinch:     Every Saturday at 7:30     Inquiries:  Karen 250-335-2594 
 

Community Club   A Monday of each month, (varies) 7:00 p.m. Inquiries: Dave 250-335-2317 

Meeting:     Feb 20th 

Crib:    Every second Friday at 7:30 p.m.    Inquiries: Mildred 250-335-2894 

  Feb. 13th, Feb. 27th  

Pickleball (Daytime) Every Tuesday at 1:30 p.m.   Inquiries: Janice 250-335-0686  
 

Whist:    Every second Monday at noon   Inquiries: Donna 250-335-2147 

  Feb 6th, Feb. 20th, Mar. 6th, Mar. 20th  

Line Dancing  STARTING MARCH 8TH   Line dancing classes will be added.   
Wednesdays starting @ 1:30 for all beginners and intermediates.   
       Inquiries:  Mary 250-335-1748 

 
****All activities require a current membership to the Union Bay Community Club ($10 per year) and a 

fee of $3 per person is charged each time you attend one of the above. 

 
 

Other dates to note: 

 
February 
Fri. Feb 10th UNITED CHURCH WOMEN’S VALENTINE COFFEE PARTY 
  At the back of the church – 10:00 a.m.  Everyone welcome. 
 
Mon. Feb 20th COMMUNITY CLUB ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
  7:30 p.m. in the Bill Woods Room at the Hall.  Everyone welcome! 
  

March 
Mon. Mar 6th UNION BAY HISTORICAL SOCIETY’S ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
  7:30 p.m. at the Community Church Hall 
 
Sun. Mar 12th SPRING AHEAD  
  Time to change your clock and a good time to check  
  the batteries in your smoke detector! 
 

Sat. Mar 18th  FLEA MARKET – 9:00 a.m. until 1:00 p.m. at the Community Hall.  Call 250-335-2500 
or Dave 250-335-2317 for more information 

 



 
 



 

THANK YOU FROM THE LOSS OF GRAVITY WOMEN’S FAST BALL TEAM 
 
It is finally 2017 and the team is off to Aukland, New Zealand. They would like 
to thank all those who have supported them through their fund raisers.  They 
know who you are!!!   
 
The team is hosting a roast beef dinner on Saturday, March 4th to say thank you in person.  You get 
the dinner and a drink for $15. 
 
The dinner will be held at the Bill Wood Room of the Union Bay Community Hall starting at 6:00 .pm.   
Contact  Arlene 250-897-6910 or Jenn 250-218-5694 for tickets (limited number available).  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Located below the 

Buckley Bay  

Petro-Can  

at the  

Buckley Bay  

Ferry Terminal. 

250-335-1198 

 
 
 
**Fresh seafood and 
specialty items. 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Whether it was the morning  
coffee group meeting at the local store,  

or the meat draw on Saturdays at 
the Highwayman Saloon,  

or the ball  field where he liked the ice cream,  
or the boat launch where he heckled those 

who struggled to launch their boats,  
or the once a year hunting trip,  

he will be missed. 
 

Glen was born and raised in Union Bay 
and did not want to be anywhere else.   

He was comfortable in his life. 
 

A good son, a missed brother and  
a loyal friend, we will miss you Glen! 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

YOGA 
Drop In Sessions 

Tuesday and Thursday 6:30-8:00 pm  
Watch for Wednesday morning classes starting in 

the fall 9:00 – 10:30 a.m. 
 

$8 
 

5596 Sixth St. Union Bay 
FMI call Margaret 250-335-2560 

 
 

 
 

 Bruce Jolliffe 
 Director, Electoral Area A 
 Telephone: 250-335-1275 
 

Email: bjolliffe@comoxvalleyrd.ca 
 
 

______________________________________________ 
 
 

 
 

#2- 2998 Kilpatrick Avenue 
Courtenay, BC V9N 8P1 

Phone: 250-334-9394 fax: 250-334-9314 
Email: courtenay@endoftheroll.com 
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Baskets by Judy 

 
Custom Country Gift Baskets  

for Every Occasion 

 
Judy Horton Designer 

 
Contact at: 
judyhorton@shaw.ca 

Phone : 778-427-1126 
Fax :  778-427-7778 

 

  

 

 

 

  

FANNY BAY OAP HALL RENTAL 
This hall located at 418 Ship’s Point Road in Fanny Bay is available for rent for large and small 
groups.  It has seating up to 65 people.  The rates are reasonable for both daily and monthly use. 
 

For more information: 
Call Bruce Mills @ 250-335-1337 
Email fannybayseniors@shaw.ca 
Website:  fannybayseniors.jimdo.com 

 

 

 
 

SPRING AHEAD ON  
 

SUNDAY MARCH 12TH. 
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